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August 15, 2017

Hector Soto

Planning Division Manager
City of Lee’s Summit, MO
220 SE Green Street

Lee’s Summit, MO 64063

RE: Request for Withdrawal of Application for Special Use Permit Renewal
Application #PL.2016-185
2750 NW Clifford Road, Lee’s Summit, MO

Dear Mr. Soto,

Following up on our phone call, this letter serves to confirm that American Tower Asset
Sub, LLC (“American Tower™) has decided to discontinue use of and remove its existing 350-foot
telecommunications tower located at 2750 NW Clifford Road (the “Tower Site”). For the
foregoing reason, American Tower formally requests a withdrawal of its pending application for
a special use permit renewal (Application #PL2016-185) of the Tower Site.

Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you very much,

Sincerely,

Gregory Mercier
Supervising Attorney, US Tower Division
American Tower Corporation
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